
NEWS RELEASE 
School as Usual at All Northeastern Catholic District Schools 
Northeastern Ontario, December 6, 2012:   

In light of recent reports of labour unrest at some school boards in the province, the 
Northeastern Catholic District School Board wishes to confirm that our English Catholic 
schools remain open and ready to welcome our students.  

Glenn Sheculski, Director of Education stated “All of our Catholic Schools are open and 
will operate as usual. No job actions or reduction in duties are taking place within our 
schools by our teachers.” 

Northeastern Catholic District School Board schools include: 

 Aileen Wright English Catholic School in Cochrane 

 Bishop Belleau School in Moosonee 

 English Catholic Central School in New Liskeard 

 Holy Family School in Englehart 

 O’Gorman High School in Timmins 

 O’Gorman Catholic Intermediate School in Timmins 

 Sacred Heart Catholic School in Kirkland Lake 

 Sacred Heart School in Timmins 

 St. Anne English Catholic School in Iroquois Falls 

 St. Jerome School in Kirkland Lake 

 St. Joseph School in South Porcupine 

 St. Patrick Catholic School in Cobalt 

 St. Patrick School in Kapuskasing 

 St. Paul School in Timmins 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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